From: Demetras, Michele@DOT <michele.demetras@dot.ca.gov>

Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 10:20 AM

To: OPR State Clearinghouse

Cc: Amy Gedney

Subject: SCH# 2017122033: Sutter Creek General Plan Update
Hello:

Thank you for giving Caltrans the opportunity to review the City of Sutter Creek General Plan Update and Zoning Map
Amendment Revised Draft Initial Study Negative Declaration. We have reviewed the document and have no comment at
this time. If any future development occurs that would impact the state highway system, please submit to us for review.

Thank you. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Michele Demetras

Associate Transportation Planner

Caltrans District 10 Office of Rural Planning
209-948-7647

Governor’'s Office of Planning & Research
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